
 
Are you a graduate music teacher or are in the first few 

years of a teaching career? 
Do you want support from other experienced teachers? 

Are you an experienced teacher wanting to connect with 
emerging music teachers? 

Would you like to share your ideas in a stimulating 
discussion with like-minded educators and musicians? 

 

You are invited to attend the Term One 

Emerging Music Teachers Meeting 
with a focus on 

 

Composing in the 21st Century – 

Structuring Creativity 

With Adele Cummings (BGGS) 
Date: Tuesday 21st February 

 

Adele graduated from The University of Queensland (2009) and has taught children from early 

childhood to senior high school. Adele has been involved with the Music Education community 

and has attended several Summer Schools, presented at Kodály Conferences, studied 

conducting with Reka Csernyik and continued to sing in community choirs. After arriving back 

from her recent study break in Sweden, Adele has become more widely involved in the school 

community by teaching social enterprise, community service and ‘Philosophy of Learning’. She 

is passionate about quality music education and supporting teachers to achieve this. 

After Adele’s presentation, Emma Ritchie (John Paul College) and Carla Trott (St 
Aidan’s AGS) will lead a round-table discussion. All ideas and questions are welcome. 

This event will also be live-streamed. Please register to receive this link. 

 
Where:  Auditorium, St Aidan’s Anglican Girls’ School 

11 Ruthven St, Corinda (next to the train station) 
When:  6pm-7pm, Tuesday 21st February, 2017 
Cost:  Free 
RSVP:  Carla Trott c.trott@staidans.qld.edu.au 

 
‘Like’ the KMEIA QLD Facebook page for information on more events in the future. 
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